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From the East 
Brethren, 

I would like to take this 
time to invite all Past Masters 
to Past Masters Night. I hope 
this year will be a big success 
and a large turn out by all. 
Originally, the charge was going to be $10.00 
per person. At the last stated meeting, past 
Master Larry made a motion on the floor that 
due to the availability of lodge funds, Past 
Masters should be lodge guests. The vote was 
taken and it was passed. 

Please make sure to make your reservations 
so Mary can have an accurate count when 
planning the dinner. This year, Past Masters 
Night will be on November 2, 1994. If anyone 
would like to volunteer their help, it would be 
greatly appreciated. 

Thanksgiving is also around the corner and 
during this time, members of our kitchen crew 
prepare a fantastic feast for us. As you know, to 
Mary this time of year is a special labor of love. 
Many hands make the work go so much easier. 
As usual, she will start cooking two days before 
our stated meeting dinner. If you can donate 
any of your schedule to help prepare this feast, 
please give Mary a call, she will appreciate 
hearing from you. 

As November approaches, this year is quickly 
coming to a close and as Master of your Lodge I 
am pleased to report that we are at the present 
time running under budget! I am projecting that 
this year will finish with a carry-over of funds to 
the next term. I would like to thank everyone for 
their support this year... especially the officers 
of the lodge. This goal would not have been 
accomplished without everyone pulling together. 
I know that this Lodge will be in "good hands" 
next year with the line of officers moving into 
their new stations in January. 

See you in Lodge! 
Tip Banks, Master 

From the West 
Brethren: 

is with us already. This 
year has been flying by with 
Thanksgiving almost here. The 
officers are in advanced sta-
tions. Come to Lodge and stay 
active,,as we move into our winter routine. We 
will be opening Lodge only three times this 
month: with Past Masters Night on Wednesday, 
November the second. Call for dinner reserva-
tions. Dinner at 6:30, Lodge 7:30. November 
10th is open and Stated is on the 17th. The 24th 
is Thanksgiving and lodge will be dark. 

We are planning a Cruise to Ensenada, Mexico, 
on the Royal Caribbean on March 24th thru 
27th. $299 inside rooms, and $349 outside 
rooms. Call Bairds Travel TODAY and make your 
reservations by the end of the month. 

Fraternally 
Bill Yelkin, Sr. Warden 

From the South 
Brethren, 

I would like to thank the 
members of Las Palmas-Pon-
derosa Lodge for sending three 
officers to Grand Lodge to rep-
resent and vote on your be-
half. It is especially appreciated to receive the 
financial assistance to help defray the expense 
of attending this very important process for 
Freemasonry in California. We are seeing some 
changes, but it is a slow process. The message 
was made clear... there must be a commitment 
to Masonic Renewal if we are to survive into the 
Twenty-first Century. If Freemasonry is to be a 
viable and relevant part of our society, it must: 



Calendar for November 
2 Past Masters Night 
3 Dark 

10 Degree - 2nd or 3rd 

17 Stated Meeting - 7:30 p.m. 

Dinner 6:30 p.m. 

24 Dark - Thanksgiving 

Dec. 
1 	Degree 

• be well known and understood; 
• be active and visible in the community; 
• be attractive to potential members; 

• be endorsed by the family; 

• explain its mission and vision in clearly 
defined terms; 

• stand for a great cause; 
• not discriminate; 
• stand above the rest by offering quality 

in everything it does and stands for. 

I believe it was a successful session and look 
forward to participating again next year. 

Our Masonic year is coming to a close but we 
still have degrees and activities and I invite you 
all to join us whenever you can. 

Also, in the month of November we should 
pause and reflect on the events of history and 
especially on those who have served or are 
serving in the Armed Services of our Country. As  

From Mary 
Please join us for our Annual 

Thanksgiving Feast on November 
17. A traditional Turkey Dinner will 
be served. Menu: Turkey, dressing, 
candied yams, cranberry jell° salad, 
vegetable, pumpkin pie, coffee, rolls 
and butter. Make your reservations. 
Call me at 486-2923. See you on 
November 17th. 

Thanks, Mary Perch 

Prudential Securities 

Haley Fudge 
Vice President-Investments 

Prudential Securities Incorporated 
7102 North Fresno Street, Fresno, CA 93720 
209 437-2200 800 338-6892 

we commemorate the Fiftieth Anniversary of 
World War II let us remember our veterans of all 
conflicts on November 11th. Thank you for your 
dedication and service! 

Cline "Cub" Jack 

Junior Warden 
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